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The Honorable President and August 2, 2016

Members of the City Council
City Hall, Room 400
100 North Holliday Street

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #16-0697, which is for the
purpose of establishing a tax credit against the property tax imposed on the principal residences
of certain public safety officers; imposing certain limitations, conditions, and qualifications for
credit eligibility; providing for the amount, duration, and administration of the credit; defining
certain terms; providing for a special effective date; and generally relating to a property tax
credit for qualified public safety officers.

The Department of Planning takes no position on this bill, and defers to the Department of
Finance as the more directly impacted agency.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wolde Ararsa, Division Chief, Land Use and
Urban Design Division at 410-396-4488.
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cc:  Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Chief of Staff
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Mr. Leon Pinkett, Assistant Deputy Mayor for Economic and Neighborhood Development
Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office
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Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration
Ms. Sharon Daboin, DHCD
Mr. Patrick Fleming, DOT
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Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services
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